
         

Housing Authority of the City of Richmond 

Announces the Opening and Closing of the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Waiting List 
 

Apply In-Person Tuesday, October 18, 2022 through Friday, October 21, 2022, 9:30 am - 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm - 3:30 pm 

 
The Housing Authority of the City of Richmond (HACR), Richmond, IN will accept preliminary applications for the Section 8 Housing Choice 

Voucher Waiting List. The list will only be open for applying In-Person on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 through Friday, October 21, 2022 

beginning at 9:30 am – 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm - 3:30 pm  Preliminary applications can be accessed only in-person at the Merle Henderson 

Community Room located at 81 South 14th Street, Richmond, IN.  After the October 21, 2022 3:30 pm close date and time, we will be taking 

preliminary applications ONLINE ONLY at RichmondHousingIndiana.org  
 

Apply Online Friday, October 21, 2022 beginning at 4:30 pm through Friday, December 31, 2022 at 11:59 pm 

All applicants must follow these steps to complete an online pre-application: 
 

 Visit our website: RichmondHousingIndiana.org 

 Click Apply Here, then Click Apply: Pre-Application Form for HCV 

 Complete and submit the Pre-Application Form and Authorization for Release of Information 

 For inquiries, contact us at sandi@hacrhousing.com (765) 966-2687 ext. 23 (Please allow at least 48 hours for response) 

 Pre-applications will not be accepted after 11:59 pm on Friday, December 31, 2022 

 

If you require a reasonable accommodation for a disability that prevents you from participating in our application process, please submit your 

request in writing to the Housing Authority of the City of Richmond, Pre-Application at 58 South 15th Street, Richmond, Indiana 47374. You 

must include your name, address, and phone number in your request. 
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